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Kalamazoo County Clerk & Register of Deeds 
Interfaces Temporarily Unavailable  

Outages to ensure safe and secure data transmission 

KALAMAZOO, Mich.: Effective 5:00PM on 12/13/2021, The County was informed of a security 

vulnerability which affects all web servers globally. As a precautionary measure we have temporarily 

suspended services that run our online Deeds Search, online Marriage Application, and support E-

Recording capabilities. We recognize the inconvenience this may cause and are working diligently to 

address the issue as quickly as possible. The safety and security of information recorded in the Office of 

the Clerk/Register of Deeds is of the utmost importance. Please do not hesitate to call or email our 

office for assistance. 
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